
 

BATS Winter Storm Juno Update 
 
As previously communicated, BATS is pleased to confirm that all BATS U.S. markets will be open and 
operational for normal trading sessions today.   
 
Please contact the BATS Trade Desk or your Director of Sales with any questions.  Thank you for your 
continued support of BATS. 
 
BATS Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@bats.com 
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